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June 2017
Many of the classes will be going on educational field trips in the next few weeks.  Make sure to find out from your child’s teacher, what is happening with your child’s classroom!
Track and Field for those that have qualified is June 2nd at Nasis Middle School
June 5th the Public Library will be presenting their summer program to the students.

Family Fun Night is on Wednesday June 7th from 5:30 – 7:30 pm.  A special thanks to the Nashmore Parents Association for all of their preparation, set up and efforts and to the NMS staff for running the activities. 

June 20th is our school Talent Show.  The Talent Show for our students only.  We ask that parents do not attend.  Thank you for understanding. 

The Grade 5 Celebration is June 22nd at 10:30 am.  Grade 5 parents, guardians and extended family are welcome.

June 23rd is Sunglasses Day and a half day for students. 

Due to our transient and growing school population, we are unable to tell you which class your child will be in next year.  Believe it or not, the lists change right up until the first day of school and sometimes even after that.  Please do not call the week before school as we are unable to tell you which class your child is in.  We empathize with you and your child’s anxiety and excitement but disappointment is worse when the class lists change.  Thank you for understanding.  ( 
Have a safe and active summer!!
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